Combhairle Cathrach Chorcai
Cork City Council

Halla na Cathrach, Corcaigh - City Hall, Cork - T12 T997

Cork City Council, Friday, 08 November 2019
City Hall,

Anglesea Street,

Cork, T12 T997

Tel: +353 21 4924000

Dear Resident,

| am writing to you about the SIRO broadband installation program for Cork City. SIRO are a

joint venture company owned by ESB and Vodafone which is building a 100% Fibre
broadband network in Cork.

Cork City Council supports the provision of very high speed broadband for Cork homes and
businesses and is working with SIRO to ensure that broadband services are rolled out across
the city with minimal disruption to residents.

To deliver the fibre optic cable to homes and businesses SIRO will use the ESB’s existing
electricity poles and ducts. Where these are not available SIRO will be seeking permission
from property owners to install Broadband components on the front and/or rear facades of
their properties. This is necessary to connect the various parts of the broadband network.

Following discussions between Cork City Council and SIRO, Cork City Council is satisfied
that the components installed will have minimum impact of the front facade of its housing
stock. Hence Cork City Council has given permission for SIRO and its contractor Huawei to
install the cables and associated components on the external walls of council-owned
properties.

The components will be installed with the minimum of disruption to you.

If you have any queries about this you can contact Cork City Council at 4924000 OR email
SIRO at info@siro.ie.

Kind regards

omas/Rogers
enior fngineer
Housing Maintenance Department

We are Cork.

0214924000 www.corkcity.ie




